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4. FIFTH REVIEW OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT BOUNDARY ARRANGEMENTS (AN41-2016) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of the Minute of Meeting of the City Council on 18th May, 2015. 
 
The Chief Executive has received a letter from the Local Government Boundary Commission for 
Scotland advising that they are preparing their Report and asking if the Council wishes to make any 
further comments on their proposals before the Report is finalised. 
 
The City Council's instructions are sought. 
 


